M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
June 28, 2016
RE:
Collins Elementary Portable Classroom

Professional Services
We are requesting the approval of the letter of agreement for professional services for the above project.  In accordance with current KDE regulation a letter agreement is sufficient for projects with a construction cost under $50,000.  
I recommend the approval of the Professional Services Agreement, as presented. 
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
